The Avenues Medical Centre
Newsletter – Autumn 2023

Measles cases are rising in England

Make sure your child is up to date with their vaccinations.

Flu Season 2023/24

We will shortly begin inviting patients to have their flu vaccines. 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date mobile telephone number as most of the invitations will be sent by text/SMS messaging. 

This year the flu clinics will be held here at the Surgery.

Protected Time for Learning

The Surgery will be closed from 12.30pm on Wednesday 20th September 2023.  We will re-open as usual at 8.00am the next morning 

Please refer to our Facebook Page or telephone message for details on dealing with emergencies during this time.

Did you know there is a rise in asthma attacks in September when children go back to school?

In the UK a child is admitted to hospital every 20 minutes because of an asthma attack. However, the number of children needing emergency treatment doubles in September compared to August. This is called the “September surge”

Why the Surge?

· Exposure to triggers-particularly cold and flu virus and weather change
· Reduced inhaled steroids or a break in normal routine over the summer holidays which reduces the protective benefit on the airways
· New schools/teachers and routines-can increase stress
· Air Pollution

Top Tips to avoid the September Surge

· Keep a regular routine with preventer inhalers during the summer months
· Know your asthma action plan – make sure you know what to do in an emergency
· Manage your triggers – it is important to know what makes your asthma worse
· Make sure your new school teachers know you have asthma
· If you need to use your reliever inhaler more often (or you are using it more than TWICE a week) book an asthma review

